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Friday 5th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to new school year! It was so lovely to see the school back in action today after 

the summer holidays and to see the enthusiasm on everyone’s faces, both staff, children and 

parents as they eagerly anticipated what I am sure will be an exciting academic year! A special 

welcome to our new talented members of the teaching team, Oak Class teacher Mrs Laver, 

Beech Class teacher Miss Eleanor Major and Miss Becca Nesbitt, who will be working as a LSA in 

Willow Class. You will get a chance to meet all members of the staff team over the next few 

weeks as different staff will meet and greet you on the gates at school drop off and pick up.  

 

We are also all looking forward to seeing you at our special ‘Welcome Meeting’ on Monday 

22nd September at 4.30pm. This will be an opportunity for our whole school community to get 

together and for you as parents to get to know our staff and governors and an opportunity for 

you to visit the classrooms, talk to teachers and find out more about the year ahead. We have 

lots of information and innovative ideas to share with you on this evening, so please do attend 

if you can. We will even be offering a refreshing glass of cordial and a mouth-watering 

shortbread round to entice you! Please do bring your children along to this event if you would 

like.  

 

As always, your continued support is invaluable, 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Gwilliam and the Staff Team 
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